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[ Club
      News ]

Crafty Red Hatters
The Crafty Red Hatters are back to our 
regular meetings. Zoom was fine but 
meeting in person is so much better. 
A big thank you to Sharon McLafferty 
for leading us in creating great little 
miniatures. Looking forward to some 
great crafts in the coming months.

Ladies Bridge Luncheon 
Mark these dates on your calendars: 
November 3rd and February 2nd!!! All 
levels are welcome, join us. For more 
information, contact Bonnie Byrne at 
407-319-2077.

Republican Club of Solivita (RCS)
Your Republican Club of Solivita held a complimentary, and extremely 
successful first-time event, our own RCS spin on “Trivial Pursuit,” 
presented by Kenny Zail, which was held in the Ballroom on June 17th. 

All who attended had a great time, testing their knowledge of Republican history, past 
and present. Representative Fred Hawkins, House of Representatives District 42 will be 
one of our guest speakers at our meeting. Freedom Works Director of Senior Initiatives & 
Retirement Readiness, Clara del Villar, will speak on the Biden Administration regarding 
retirement funds. For further information, contact Pat Schmid at 407-255-3300.

Amilee Stuckey

Solivita RV Club
The Club has grown to 49 rigs with 96 
members. Several members traveled 
to Wekiwa Springs State Park in May, 
and enjoyed the cool spring waters, 
campfires, and a visit to Mt. Dora. 
Through our summer travels we will 
stay in touch through emails and our 
club webpage at SolivitaHOA.com 
or solivitarvclub.com. Meetings are 
suspended until September 15th when 
we will meet at RSF2 at 4:30pm. For 
information, contact President Tom 
Digate at solivitarvclub@gmail.com. 

Solivita Radio Club
The Solivita Radio Club is where members interested in various forms of wireless 
communication can meet and expand their interests. While most members are 
licensed amateur radio operators, referred to as HAMs, the club is supporting other 
radio services such as General Mobile Radio Service (GMRS). In the past year, the 
membership has grown. The club holds both in-person meetings and daily on-air 
meetings for HAM members. The club has held online training sessions for those 
interested in getting their amateur radio license. If you are interested in joining, please 
check out our club website on SolivitaHOA.com.


